
 

 

 

 

 

Emmanuel 
Baptist Church 
5850 Buncombe Road 
Shreveport, LA 71129 
Rev. Scott Shirley, Pastor 
 

Office  
318.686.7548 
 

Website  
www.ebcshreveport.org 
 

Email 
ebc_forerunner@comcast.net 

 

Weekly Schedule 
 

Sunday 
     Sunday School, 9:30 AM 
      Morning Worship, 10:45 AM 
           Children’s Churc 
      Prayer Time, 5:00PM 
      Evening Worship, 6:00PM 
        
 

Tuesday 
      Prime Time Singers will not meet 
       
      

Wednesday 
      Prayer  Meeting, 6:00 PM 
      VBS preparation opportunities 
      Sanctuary Singers, 7:00 PM 
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May 16, 2024 

Harold Ashcraft 
Music Minister 

 

Denise Griffin 
Children/Youth  Director 

 

Claire Pennington 
Church Administrator 

 

“Rejoice always, pray without 
ceasing, in everything give 
thanks; for this is the will of 
God in Christ Jesus for you.”           
1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

Louisiana 
Baptist 

Children’s 
Home 

Emmanuel Baptist Church 

5850 Buncombe Rd 

Shreveport, LA  71129 

 

Dear Friends, 
 

“Clay” will be entering the eighth grade this fall.  When he came to us 

three years ago, he was reading at a second-grade level.  He had not 

seen his father in years.  His mother was in and out of his life due to a 

drug addiction. 
 

Your donations each month are providing Clay with the family he needs 

here at the Children’s Home.  You’re making it possible to him to attend 

a special school designed to meet his needs and help him catch up  

academically and socially.  You are 

giving him a church home where 

he is learning about Jesus in his  

youth group.  You are changing 

the trajectory of his life.  Thank you 

for being a difference maker! 
 

Perry Hancock, Ph.D 

President and CEO, LBCH 

 

http://www.ebcshreveport.org/
Text Box
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The new Sunday School Literature has been placed in 
your classrooms for the coming quarter. 
 

Ron Massey will present a Concert of Sacred Piano 
Arrangements in the Sanctuary, Sunday Night, June 
2nd, 6:00PM.  
 

Ladies Bible Study – Monday, June 3rd – 10:00AM 
 

The Prime Time Singers will resume rehearsals in 
August.   
 

Monthly Church Luncheon – Tuesday, June 4th at 
Noon in the FLC.  Entertainment will be provided by 
members of our EBC family.  There will be no 
luncheon in July. 
 

Ladies Bible Study – Monday, June 10th – 10:00AM 
 

Deacon’s Meeting – Sunday, June 16th – 4:30PM 
 

Business Meeting – Wednesday, June 19th – 6:00PM 
 

THROUGH THE BIBLE IN A YEAR 
Friday, May 31 

2 Kings 21 – 23,  John 2 
Saturday, June 1 

2 Kings 24 - 25,  John 3:1-21  
Sunday, June 2 

1 Chronicles 1 – 2,  John 3:22-36 
Monday, June 3 

1 Chronicles 3 - 4,  John 4:1-42 
Tuesday, June 4 

1 Chronicles 5 - 6,  John 4:43-54 
Wednesday, June 5 

1 Chronicles 7 - 8,  John 5:1-17  
Thursday, June 6 

1 Chronicles 9 - 10,  John 5:18-47 
Friday, June 7 

1 Chronicles 11 - 12,  John 6:1-15 
Saturday, June 8 

1 Chronicles 13 - 15,  John 6:16-40  
Sunday, June 9 

1 Chronicles 16 - 17,  John 6:41-71 

 

MEMORIALS and HONORARIUMS  
 

 

In Memory of Mike Johnson 
By Glen and Linda Hall  Budget 
     David and Cheryl Whitfield Budget 
 

In Memory of Windom Wilson 
By Billie Martin   Youth Ministry 
      
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

EBC Vacation Bible School 
Friday, June 7th – 6:00pm – 8:30pm 

Saturday, June 8th – 9:00am – 3:00pm 
3 years old through 5th grade 

 

(Each Wednesday Night from May 15th – June 5th, 
our VBS workers will have an opportunity to set up 
their classrooms.  There will be no activities for our 

Youth or Children on those Wednesday Nights.) 
 
 

 

  IT’S  JUNE! 

 

Thank you to everyone who had a part in 

making my ordination service so special.  It 

was a sweet service and will always be a 

wonderful memory.   

          DeWayne and Grace Kelly 

With our new 
Sunday School 

literature 
beginning this 

Sunday, 
remember 

  
to drop your used books in the box in    
the main hallway by the library.  This 
literature can be used by missionaries 

throughout the world! 




